
5th October 2021 
 
    

        Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This is just to let you know about our ‘Open 
Mornings’ that we have arranged primarily for  
prospective parents to come and see our 
school with a view for future admissions.   
 
We have 2 dates available, the first Open 
Morning that we have arranged is for Tuesday 
9th November and the second is on Friday 26th 
November 2021. Spaces are limited and 
booking is required via telephone or email. 
 
There will be an additional Open Day in 
January 2022. 
 
If you have family or friends who are in this 
position and would like to know more about 
our school, please feel free to pass this 
information onto them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Alison Fox 

Headteacher 
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Wraysbury Primary 

School  

 

Invites you to our 
Open Morning 

 

Tuesday 9th November 2021 
 

9.30am – 10.30am 
 

(Alternative date Friday 26th 
November 2021) 

 
An opportunity to tour the school, 

meet staff and ask questions. 
 

Time well spent now could make 
a huge difference to your child in 

the future! 
 

Please telephone/email and book 
a place. 

 
Parking available at the  

Waylands entrance. 
Entry through Waylands Gate 

 
Telephone: 01784 482603 

 
 

Email:  
Office@wraysburyschool.co.uk  
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